EPAAC - EPAAC Media Training

The EPAAC Media Training programme is provisionally scheduled to occur on June 18, 2012,
one day prior to the beginning of the Open Forum in Rome. Journalists from all over the EU will
be invited to take part in this seminar with a focus on how journalists can tackle issues that

occur when reporting on cancer, such as how to report on statistics, research initiatives, myth
stories, etc.

A Media Training Package will also be available following the seminar for journalists who were
not able to attend the event. More information will be posted as it becomes available.




